Joanna Arendarczyk

From: Brett Allard <ballard@bernsteinshur.com>

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 1:21 PM

To: Joanna Arendarczyk; Frankiewicz, Scott ; Tami Defrancesco

Subject: RE: Up coming Zoning Board meeting question

Hi JoAnna,

Yes, we do have some new materials to submit and will have them to you by 9am on Wednesday.

Thanks.

Brett Allard

Attorney

603 665-8813 direct 603 623-8700 main

LinkedIn | Twitter

BERNSTEIN SHUR

Manchester, NH | Portland, ME | Augusta, ME | bernsteinshur.com

Confidentiality notice: This message is intended only for the person to whom addressed in the text above and may contain privileged or confidential information. If you are not that person, any use of this message is prohibited. We request that you notify us by reply to this message, and then delete all copies of this message including any contained in your reply. Thank you.

From: Joanna Arendarczyk < jarendarczyk@nottingham-nh.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 12:16 PM

To: Brett Allard <ballard@bernsteinshur.com>; Frankiewicz, Scott <scott@nhlandconsultants.com>; Tami Defrancesco

<tami.defrancesco@verani.com>

Subject: Up coming Zoning Board meeting question

EXTERNAL EMAIL

Hi,

The next ZBA meeting is June 15th. Do you anticipate having any new material to send to the Board? I will need to mail packets to the Board by the end of my work day (3:00pm) Wednesday June 9, 2021 to allow time for the delivery of the packets.

Could you have new material to me by Wednesday morning, 9:00am?

Thank you,

JoAnna Arendarczyk

Land Use Clerk/ E-911 Coordinator

E-mails are only received during my office hours: M, W & TH 9am-3pm

P.O. Box 114 or 139 Stage Road Nottingham, NH 03290 (603) 679-9597 ext. 2 Plan.zone@nottingham-nh.gov